
ECM  Monday 24 October 2016 

Present: - Andy Davies, Dave Rawding, Meg Rudkin, Scott Rudkin, Alan fisher, John Dickens, Marie 

Dickens, Alan Dickens, Linda Mackenzie, Jo Baglin, Duncan Berriman, Sue Burgess 

Apologies: - Gareth Jones 

A recent grant application was rejected on the grounds that our constitution does not clearly show 

that KKC is a non-profit making organisation.  This was discussed at committee and it was agreed 

that the constitution should be amended to clarify our position.  It was also agreed that we should 

take this opportunity to make other minor amendments as detailed below. 

The proposed constitution was circulated by email to all club members and copies were available in 

the club house for people to consider.  Comments and suggestions were invited.  Gareth Jones 

responded that he agreed to the amendments, no other responses were received 

Andy outlined the changes to the constitution that were being recommended.  The amendments 

were as follows: - 

• References to the BCU have been deleted and changed to British Canoeing 

• It has been made clear that KKC are a non-profit making organisation 

• The rules concerning membership fees have been amended – if membership fees have not 

been paid within 6 weeks of them being due an additional charge will be made 

Andy Davies proposed the changes 

Dave Rawding seconded 

The vote to accept the changes was unanimous 

The new constitution will be adopted from immediate effect 

 


